OHIO VETERINARY MEDICAL ASSOCIATION



Ohio House Health Committee 12/10/2019 Ohio Veterinary Medical Association testimony offered by Jack Advent, CAE Sub. H.B. 151

Chairman Lipps, Vice-Chair Manning, Ranking Member Boyd, and members of the Ohio House Health Committee. I am Jack Advent, Executive Director of the Ohio Veterinary Medical Association. I appear before you again today to provide an update on our perspective of Sub H.B. 151.

OVMA greatly appreciates Representative Carfagna's work to date to address our concerns with the proposed legislation as it pertains to animal chiropractors. OVMA remains an interested party to the legislation.

During the finite time frame to review the language and its implications on the appropriate care of animals, all the concerns we have raised to date have been mitigated. We will to continue to review the bill throughout the legislative process and work with other affected parties as well as the sponsor of this legislation.

I am happy to answer any questions you may have.